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Stinson LLP Partner Ryan Sugden has been selected by the Denver Metro Chamber Leadership Foundation
to participate in its IMPACT Denver program as a member of its fall 2022 class.

IMPACT Denver is a six-month leadership cohort that puts up-and-coming professionals on the fast track,
learning about community issues, discovering their authentic leadership style and working with local
nonprofit organizations to carry out projects to aid in their commitment to impacting communities.

"I am honored to have the opportunity to work with civic-minded professionals who are engaged and
committed to public service that makes an impact in the community," Sugden said. "This experience will
strengthen my personal and professional capabilities, allowing me to better serve my clients while also
giving back to the community."

Sugden represents businesses in commercial real estate, land use, energy and construction disputes. His
experience runs the gamut of real estate and construction—from helping clients obtain the permits needed
to start a new development, to defending owners and contractors in construction disputes, to representing
landowners after a property is developed.
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https://www.stinson.com/people-RyanSugden
https://denverleadership.org/impactdenver/


S T I N S O N  L L P      S T I N S O N . C O M

Energy

Insurance Class Action & Litigation

Real Estate Litigation

Sugden Selected to Denver Leadership Foundation Program


